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September 2015

Join Us: Board Member Wanted
We're looking for a new public representative to
 join our Peace Region Board. Your strong ties to
 the community and interest in fish and wildlife
 issues will help make you an ideal candidate. As a
 Board member you help guide our work in the
 Region. Download the application kit here. 

Looking for Funding? Get Started by Oct. 2
We have funding available for projects to help conserve and enhance local fish
 and wildlife. And we want people like you to apply for a grant. Anyone applying
 for an FWCP grant in our Peace Region must submit a mandatory Notice of
 Intent (two-page form) by Oct. 2, 2015. You can find the form at fwcp.ca or
 contact me, Dan Bouillon, Peace Regional Manager.

Review 2015: Take Our Survey  
Insights West is conducting a Program review on
 our behalf.  We want your feedback. Take our
 survey  before October 2, 2015.  This review of
 perceptions and improvement opportunities will
 be completed by the end of 2015.  You could win
 a $100 gift card for completing the survey! Learn
 more.

Apply Online for Grants by Nov. 20          
Our new online grant application will be available
 online by Oct. 1, 2015. Use this new web-based
 application to apply for an FWCP fish or wildlife
 grant this fall. All Peace Regional grant applications
 must be submitted by Friday, Nov. 20, 2015.
Learn more   

Visit our New Website: fwcp.ca
Our new website is online at fwcp.ca. Be sure to
 refresh your computer's memory and download
 our new site. Then explore our project map and
 learn more about the work we're doing together
 with people like you!
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Our Small Grants for Big Ideas        
We know that a small amount of money can make a
 big difference. You could be eligible for a
 Community Engagement Grant up to $1,000. This
 fund is typically used to support workshops,
 conferences and fund-raising events that promote
 the conservation, enhancement, protection or
 management of species and their habitats, in
 communities within or in proximity to the Williston and Dinosaur Reservoirs.
 Contact me directly if you have an idea.

Ask Us! 
Contact us if you want more information about our
 projects, grants, or have a question for a Board member. 

 
Dan Bouillon
Peace Regional Manager 

Sign up for our
 news!

  

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province
 of B.C., Fisheries and Oceans Canada, First Nations, and
 Public Stakeholders, to conserve and enhance fish and
 wildlife impacted by existing BC Hydro dams.
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